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Age Magnificently

Our Community Newsletter
Discover what's going on in our community.
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Happy May to you all,

We are excited for the new month!! We have hired 2 new
caregivers, that will be starting in May. We will continue to recruit
more staff to keep our staffing levels optimal. We recently had
our caregivers go through a dementia champions course, that
provided interactive training on best practices when working with
residents in assisted living experiencing memory loss issues. We
are also preparing for our annual training that we conduct with
the staff to ensure they retain their skills, and learn new ways to
do their job efficiently.

Lastly, thank youto all the families and friends that came out on
April 20th for our Easter meal. We had a great turnout and had
over 30 guests come out to celebrate with the residents.

Our next family council meeting will be held on Thursday May 8th
at 5:30.

We will also have podiatry onsite on Thursday May 15th.
If you are new to seeing podiatry, please sign up with our nurse
Katie Germann.

Deborah Ashamu
Executive Director 
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Community
Life Activities

Entertainment
• Friday May 2nd at 2:30
• Mary Annes Karaoke

• Friday May 9th at 2:30
• Steve Rosa

• Friday May 16th at 2:30
• The Floras

Outings

• Monday May 12th at 2:00
• 5 Below, Bath & Body,
 Dollar Tree

• Thursday May 22nd at
 1:30
• Como Zoo
• Tuesday May 27th at 3:30
• Walk to Kwik Trip

Midweek Matinee's

• Wednesday May 7th at
 2:00
• Snow White and the 7
 Dwarfs

• Wednesday May 21st at
 2:00
• The Sandlot

• Saturday May 10th at
 1:30
• Violinist Shawn Vougeot
 performing for Mothers
 day tea

• Rockin' with Tony
 performing in memory
 care at 2:30
• May 6th and 27th

Resident Council
• Thursday May 1st at 2:00

Family Council
• Thursday May 8th at 5:30

RSVP is required for outings.
Sign up sheets are located by
the activity tables.



May is here, and we are looking forward to the nicer weather. For
May our theme is move and thrive. We will be having a walking
club at 4:00 on Wednesdays. We will also have our weekly
exercise classes in the morning, Monday through Friday.

We received some great news about our Try-athlon we
participated in from January through March. We placed third in
our division, and won a nice amount of money, for our residents
to decide on what they would like to buy for our building. We are
very excited to brain storm some fun things we can do.

We will be having a Mother's day tea on Saturday May 10th at
1:30 in the A.L. dining room. Chef Emily will be making some nice
desserts and we will have an assortment of teas or coffee if you
prefer. Violinist Shawn Vougeot will be playing for us during our
tea time.

We are always looking for volunteers, whether it's running
activities with the residents or playing music, or pet visits, we
welcome all ideas and caring people who enjoy sharing their time.
If you have an interest in volunteering, stop by and pick up an
application at the front office.

We wish everyone a wonderful month of May, and a safe and fun
Memorial weekend.

Mindy La Clair
Community life director







• Dale 5/15

• Marion
 5/30




